
TO ALL OWNERS & RESIDENTS: Ref No. 17-35

URGENT HEALTH AND SAFETY WARNING

An lrresponsible Party has been discarding "Used" lnsulin Needles in
the Common Area.

The casing of these needles look like that of a Ball point pen, are
brightly coloured and likely to be attractive, especially to younger
children. (See attached Picture of Needles collected)

Accordingly warn your children NOT TO TOUCH or HANDLE any such
Needles that they may find. lnstead, please immediately inform the
Management Office or Guards, so that these needles can be safely
collected and disposed of properly.

We are very concerned that the Party discarding
quickly identified and stopped before any harm
Residents.

We request your urgent attention on this matter and
stop this irresponsible behaviour.

Thank you.
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